
December 12, 2022 

TO: DCHC MPO Technical Committee (TC) 
FROM:  Tom Devlin, City of Durham 
SUBJECT: Flexing FHWA Funds (STPDA/STBG/CMAQ) to FTA (5307) Funds 

The City of Durham Department of Transportation is pursuing the flexing of FHWA funds to FTA (5307) 
funds.  The City requests that the TC recommend that the MPO board approve this request at their January 
2023 meeting.  Upon approval, this request will be forwarded to NCDOT/PTD for NCDOT Board of 
Transportation approval. 

The City four (4) projects, phases, and funding are below: 

Type STIP #  Project Description Fed $ 

STBGDA C-4928 Morreene Rd Bike/Ped Construction 3,144,000 

STBGDA EB-5904 Durham Rail Trail Construction 1,863,184 

CMAQ EB-5904 Durham Rail Trail Construction 530,317 

CMAQ EB-5720 R. Kelly Bryant Bridge Trail
Construction

3,524,000 

CMAQ EB-5837 Durham – Third Fork Creek P2 
Construction 

2,543,798 
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